
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to having our Year 2 children return to school for one last day together. As you know we 
are having three celebration days, one for each class, during the last week of term. The following is an outline of 
what will happen during the day. 
 
SPOILER ALERT: Please note that we would like to keep one element of the day a surprise for the children which 
is the last activity before children go home. If at all possible you could keep this a secret from the children that 
would be great. If your child has any food allergies we will accommodate them with something else. 
 
Children will spend the day in the hall so we ask for all children to arrive and leave through the fire exit of the hall. 
Please ensure that during drop off and pick up you maintain social distancing from other parents.  
 
Children will have a school dinner provided for them which will be pizza and chips. However, if children prefer to 
bring in a packed lunch they may do so. We will provide drink breaks at various times throughout the day where we 
will use disposable cups. Please do not send in water bottles. 
 
Children should come dressed in sportswear as we hope to be out on the field, weather permitting, for some sporting 
activities. Should the weather not be kind we shall do some of the activities in the hall. Therefore, children need to be 
wearing trainers and sports clothes including a jumper in case it’s dry but cold. 
 
During the afternoon, your child’s Year 3 teacher will be joining us to meet the children and answer any questions 
they may have. 
 
The time table for the day: 
 
9.30am Children arrive 
 
9.40am Catch up with friends 
 
10.00 Sports Activities – running, no baton relay race, football obstacle race, egg and spoon race. 
 
11.00 Party Games and Disco 
 
12.00 Lunch Time  
 
1.00pm All About Me activity and Uplands Teacher Visit 
 
2.00pm Visit from ‘The Ice Cream Man’. 
 
2.30pm Home time 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Taylor, Mrs Maguire, Mrs Pearson and Miss Phillips 
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